
Bank Overview
Siam Commercial Bank, PCL (SCB) is one of the three largest banks in Thailand. SCB was 
established by royal charter  in 1906 and was the first Thai bank to lay a financial and 
banking foundation in Thailand.

Recent challenges from the global economic slowdown, technological disruption and a 
shift in customer behavior have altered the landscape for the banking industry. Moving 
with the times, SCB has undergone major organizational change under the “SCB 
Transformation” program with a focus on customer-centricity, resulting in increased 
resilience by focusing on digital and data analytics, as well as forming strategic 
partnerships across different industries to develop platforms and ecosystems that can 
deliver personalized product and service solutions for all customers.

SCB Trade Club
https://www.scbtrade.com 

SCB joined the Trade Club Alliance in 2019 and launched the SCB Trade Club platform 
in 2020. The SCB Trade Portal is open to all Thai importers and exporters looking to 
trade goods internationally and provides insights on regulations and trade tariffs for 
the relevant countries. 

It provides members with market information on more than 185 countries including 
currency analysis, market trends and shipping requirements, serving as a conduit for 
trusted buyers and suppliers to connect with counterparts around the world.

Corporate & Commercial Banking Information
As a leading universal bank SCB offers deposits and lending, as well as a wide range of 
other products and services to meet the needs of all customers. For corporate and SME 
customers, the bank offers cash management-related services, lending products, 
international trade financing, treasury products, debt and capital market products, 
corporate advisory, investment banking and other services. 

Services are backed by an extensive banking network and continual pursuit of 
technological innovation. In addition, the SCB Group includes three major subsidiaries 
that provide specialized financial services: SCB Securities, SCB Asset Management and 
SCB Life Assurance.


